From:

To: Planning

Subject: Planning application 6/2019/2313/FULL
Date: 14 January 2020 17:28:51

Dear Sirs,

I was advised to contact you in regard to the above application which has been approved .
I would like to appeal against the decision as the plans which have been approved still
show an un-neighbourly amount of clear glass in the proposed build in the house
immediately adjacent to our property.

The eastern elevation of house 1 which overlooks our property shows only some of the
windows obscured. The very large square of glass ,elevated in the stairwell is shown as
unobscured. Although the planning condition states that the glass should be obscured, the
diagram of housel shows it as unobscured.

The point for us is that we have a large conservatory with a clear glass roof which will be
significantly overlooked by this structure . We spend much of our time in this
conservatory.

We, like your good selves , are concerned about unneighbourliness and such a structure
would represent that for us .

We do not seek a complete revamp of this application and we are aware that it has now
been approved. We simply want to make sure that everyone is clear that any window area
on a side elevation is not made with clear glass .

We do not think that this is unreasonable .

Please let us know what additional steps we need to take to ensure that house 1 meets this
requirement .

Regards,
of 99 Brookmans Avenue, Brookmans Park , AL9 7 QG .





